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Dear Partner, 

 

We regret to inform you  that with reference to para 4.3 of our contract,  from 1st January 2023. 
we are forced to increase our fee to HUF 1,16  + VAT/box/year. 

The general price rise which effects all the Hungarian companies is even more damaging for 
Recyclomed, since the price of paper and carton used for the collecting containers, the energy 
costs of incineration of pharmaceutical waste and the fuel costs for transport all risen above the 
general inflation rate, therefore we are forced to increase our company fee accordingly. 

We hope that you understand the necessity of the  increase and accept it. 

 

Budapest, 31. January 2023. 

 

                                                                                           Yours faithfully 

 

 

                                                                                           András Miklósi 

                                                                                         Managing Director 

 

 


